APPENDIX C

Stone, Derek

From: Sarah Gilbert

Sent: 26 August 2023 12:39
To: Licensing Shared Email
Subject: 23/02674/LAPREM

Dear Sir or Madam

| wish to object to the licensing application by Southsea Dog Caff for 161-165 Highland Road, Southsea.

The proposed usual opening hours are far too late for a quiet residential area and both the normal and suggested
extended hours to 1 or 2 am for special events will be highly detrimental to the wellbeing of the residents living
close to the premises and also those who will be affected by customers leaving the premises at such a late hour.

The application to hold live music events and film screenings is also inappropriate for this area due to noise. |
understand that this property has residential accommodation above and also has an adjoining wall to 1 Hellyer
Road, so the impact on these residents will be particularly severe. Live music in the evenings will also affect non-
adjoining properties considerably.

There is already difficulties with parking for residents in this area and a premises with such long opening hours will
only exacerbate this.

Regards

Sarah & Mike Gilbert
7 Hellyer Road, Southsea PO4 9DH

Sent from my iPhone





